
 

 
NEWSLETTER 2 SEPTEMBER 2014 

 
WELCOME 
A warm welcome to some more new attendees Abigail Smolinska, Willoughby Spry and 
Savannah Barker. We hope they settle in happily to enjoy their time with us. 
 
DONATE WHILE YOU SHOP 
Correction!!! I mistakenly wrote Easyfundraising.co.uk as the website address for you to set up 
your accounts. Please find the correct URL in the paragraph below. Sorry Donna! 
 
You and anyone you know can raise funds for the pre-school by registering with 
Easyfundraising.org.uk so that each time you shop online, if you do so through that site a 
percentage is donated. The retailers involved with this are extensive and span a range of sectors 
from holidays and travel to broadband providers and antivirus software. Supermarkets such as 
Asda and M&S are also listed for when you order your weekly groceries online. 
 
WEBSITE 
For those new parents who may need to familiarise themselves with our policies and procedures 
please go to our website www.goudhurstvillagepreschool.co.uk. There is also a parent / carer 
page where you will find a curriculum for the term and every week information about our theme 
and colour(s). Children may bring in items of whichever weekly colour it is to display on our 
‘colour table’ by the entrance to the hall. You will find term dates and important notices on our 
home page. 
 
FACEBOOK 
One of our main methods of parent communication is our Facebook page where we post our 
weekly themes, photos of the children’s work, photos of outings and where parents can contact 
each other and ourselves. If you feel inclined there is an opportunity to post a review too and of 
course give us the thumbs up ‘Like’. www.facebook.com/GoudhurstVillagePreSchool 
 
CROCS 
Quite a few of the children are wearing Crocs at the moment but may we ask you not to let them 
wear them at pre-school and save them for home as they are unsafe when the children climb in 
the playground. Thank you. 
 
TRAYS 
May we remind you to check your child’s tray in the cupboard at the end of the hall at the end of 
every session? This is where their contact books are kept for you to read their key person’s 
comments, which may not be added every session but when they feel there is something relevant 
to add. You can also add anything you may feel is important to your child (a new pet, an upset at 
home, a family bereavement) that all staff can reference should they need to. This is also the 
place any paintings, pictures or crafts will be put for you to take home. 
 


